
                                   

ELECTRICAL COUNCIL OF FLORIDA

PINELLAS CHAPTER
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING

VFW POST 4364
5773- 62nd St. North

Saint Petersburg, FL 33709 

                                                  

Next Meeting: Thursday, January 28, 2021

Our guest speaker will be Neal Burdick, President of the ECF Tampa Chapter and licensed Electrical
Inspector/Plans Examiner/ Classroom Instructor. He will be presenting part two of a highlighted review
of changes to the 2017 NEC, Chapters One through Four, which the State of Florida has put into effect
on 1/1/2021.

 This is the continuation of the meeting we held in October where we will pick up where we left off. We
are planning for one hour of presentation time plus questions.

 This presentation will be for information only and is not a CEU. Field workers may also benefit from
this class. Please join us as you will find this program quite interesting and informative. If you know of
anyone who would like to join the Pinellas Chapter for this program, please forward this notice to them.

Mary will be serving Baked Lasagna with a side of Italian sausage, salad bar and dessert. 
It is especially important that you make reservations so that enough dinners may be ordered.

Masks are mandatory when you leave your table.

           DINNER CATERED BY:  Mary Creager 

ADJUSTMENT HOUR 5:00 – 6:00 p.m.  DINNER 6:00 p.m.
PRESENTATION TO FOLLOW

GENERAL ADMISSION IS $15.00 PAYABLE AT THE DOOR (COVERS DINNER) 
With $10.00 reduced admission for Apprentice Program Students.

RESERVATIONS REQUIRED

  RSVP to Russ Heisey at 727.573.1400 or email  russ@arandyselectric.net
no later than 5:00 p.m. on Monday, January 25, 2021.

 
Fax:        727-572-0504      Office:   727-573-1400

Jerry White, President ~ Charles Spitzer, Treasurer ~ Russell Heisey, ~ Immediate Past President  
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